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BRAINNET 
BRAIN-TO-
BRAIN 
INTERFACE

BrainNet is an 
experimental 
system that lets 2 
people help a 3rd

person play a 
Tetris-style game 
through brain 
signals alone. 
Could this be the 
start of crowd-
sourced thought 
sharing?

https://www.washington.edu/news/2019/07/01/play-a-video-game-using-only-your-mind/



CHEATER 
FORCED TO 
PLAY WITH 
THEMSELVES

Developers of Apex 
Legends deployed 
a cunning plan to 
deal with the 
growing issue of 
gamers using cheat 
mods. They made 
them play each-
other in segregated 
games. EA have 
banned 50 million 
cheaters to date.

https://www.independent.co.uk/life-style/gadgets-and-tech/gaming/apex-legends-cheats-ps4-hacks-xbox-one-aimbot-free-download-pc-a9006616.html



MICROSOFT 
AND 
STRANGER 
THINGS DO 
STEM

Microsoft partnered 
with Netflix to 
promote Stranger 
Things with in-
store S.T.E.M. 
camps – teaching 
kids how to make 
mini-movies as 
well as code 
games. Promotions 
need more of this!

xxx



THE NORTH 
POLE IS 
MOVING…
A LOT

The Earth’s 
magnetic north pole 
is moving 34 miles 
a year towards 
Russia. Technology 
including GPS and 
communication 
networks need to 
be constantly 
recalibrated. Big 
question is, will it 
flip? Should be fun.

https://www.forbes.com/sites/trevornace/2019/02/05/earths-magnetic-north-pole-has-officially-moved



FACEBOOK
TV BOX WITH 
VIDEO 
CALLING

No, really. 
Facebook have 
announced a TV 
streaming box with 
an extra feature, 
on-TV video calls. 
So, to be clear, 
Facebook want to 
put a camera in 
your living room. 
What could 
possibly go wrong.

https://www.theverge.com/2019/7/31/20748589/facebook-portal-tv-camera-video-streaming-device-netflix-disney



TOURISTS V 
LOCALS

Remember Flickr? 
These maps use 
location data in 
photos to see 
where people take 
photos. Their 
“home” location 
(via the Flickr API) 
can then tell which 
are locals. 
Interesting data for 
media buying.

https://www.flickr.com/photos/walkingsf/sets/72157624209158632/with/4671594023/



NETFLIX 
HANGOUTS

Chrome extensions 
my be a dying 
technology but 
Netflix has 
squeezd in one last 
cheeky example… 
Netflix Hangouts. It 
allows you to 
stream Netflix at 
work by making it 
look like a 
conference call.

https://netflixhangouts.com/



FACEBOOK TO 
TAKE 30% OF 
FAN SUBS

Facebook allows 
video creators to 
offer fans exclusive 
content if they 
subscribe 
$4.99 per month. 
In 2020, Facebook 
will take 30% of the 
subscriptions. 
BTW, YouTube 
also take 30%and 
Twitch take 50%!

https://techcrunch.com/2019/07/09/facebook-subscription-revenue-share/

30%



PEPSICO 
GAMEFUEL 
HAS A FUNKY 
CAN

Mtn Dew AMP 
Game Fuel is 
aimed at the huge 
eSports market. 
The can is gamer-
friendly with 
resealable lid and 
grippy texture. It 
has just been 
announced as the 
ESL official global 
beverage sponsor. 

xxx



NEURAL NET 
COMPUTATION 
JUST USING 
GLASS

Yep, nanophotonic 
media for artificial 
neural inference is 
a thing. By adding 
impurities (like 
bubbles and 
graphene) to glass, 
it can identify hand 
written numbers… 
with no computing 
power. Weird. And 
hard to explain…

https://www.osapublishing.org/DirectPDFAccess/499EA638-908A-55D2-035E1A0E96E19952_415059/prj-7-8-823.pdf



BARBIE 
INSPIRES 
FEMALE 
ASTRONAUTS

Barbie teamed up 
with ESA and 
created a 
Samantha 
Cristoforetti doll to 
inspire girls to 
become the next 
generation of 
astronauts, 
engineers and 
space scientists.

https://www.hustle4diversity.com/post/barbie-teams-up-with-european-space-agency-to-encourage-aspiring-female-astronauts-to-dream-big



TALKING 
LASERS

The Pentagon is 
working on a laser 
system that can 
carry sound to 
control crowds at a 
distance. It doesn’t 
go through walls 
yet, but they’re 
working on it. 
Handy tech to use 
for your Cannes 
entry next year…

https://www.militarytimes.com/news/your-military/2019/07/19/pentagon-scientists-are-making-talking-plasma-laser-balls-for-use-as-non-lethal-weapons/



STORM
AREA 51

“Storm Area 51, 
They Can’t Stop All 
Of Us” has become 
this month’s weird 
internet meme. It 
started as a joke 
Facebook page but 
has now been 
used by brands 
and even officially 
rebuked by the US 
Army.

https://www.alistdaily.com/lifestyle/area-51-brand-activations/



4G IN 
UNDERGROUND 
TUNNELS BY 
2020

TfL have 
announced the 
rollout of 4G in 
tube tunnels in 
March 2020. It will 
be on the Jubilee 
line between 
Westminster and 
Canning Town. 
Moscow and Tokyo 
have had it for 
years btw.

https://www.ispreview.co.uk/index.php/2019/07/tfl-4g-mobile-to-cover-whole-of-london-underground-by-mid-2020s.html



NEED EARTH 
ANALYTICS?

Planet has 150 
Earth imaging 
satellites sending 
back images each 
day. You can use 
the images for 
research, strategy 
and general 
creative mischief. 
They can also 
detect buildings, 
boats, roads etc.

https://nbremer.github.io/planet-globe/



WILL 
ENDLESS 
SCROLLING BE 
BANNED?

A new bill before 
the US Senate 
aims to ban social 
media and tech 
platforms from 
implementing 
“addictive” designs 
and features —
including auto-
playing videos or 
endless scrolling.

https://www.theverge.com/2019/7/30/20746878/josh-hawley-dark-patterns-platform-design-autoplay-youtube-videos-scrolling-snapstreaks-illegal



FARMERS 
EARN MORE 
FROM 
YOUTUBE

Some farmers in 
the US are making 
more money from 
YouTube channels 
than they do from 
their farm. MN 
Millennial Farmer 
has over 50 million 
views and earns 5 
times more money 
than their farm 
does. 

https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2019-07-21/farmers-earn-more-from-youtube-than-their-crops-amid-tough-times



AN ANTI-AI AI 
FOR FAKE 
PHOTOS

Thank crikey this is 
finally happening. 
Neural networks 
can detect 
suspicious pixels in 
images and call 
them out. Expect to 
see warning 
symbols on images 
you seen in social 
posts real soon.

https://scienceblog.com/509068/this-deep-neural-network-fights-deepfakes/



FAKE NEWS 
GETS THE AI  
TREATMENT 
TOO

Harvard and the 
MIT-IBM Watson AI 
Lab have created 
an AI that can spot 
text written by… an 
AI. It’s hoped it will 
help spot large-
scale abuse and 
political 
manipulation on 
social media and 
news outlets.

https://futurism.com/the-byte/ai-spot-fake-news



MEMRISTORS 
ARE GO!

A memristor is an 
electrical circuit that 
can both compute 
and store memory. 
Current computers 
shuffle data 
between these two 
functions, which 
takes time. This 
could make 
computers 10-100 
times faster.

https://scienceblog.com/509061/first-programmable-memristor-computer-aims-to-bring-ai-processing-down-from-the-cloud/



MAKING MICE 
HALLUCINATE

Researchers at 
Stanford have 
progressed 
research into 
directly stimulating 
the optical cortex. 
In normal speak, 
they can make 
mice see things by 
projecting images 
directly into their 
brains. Sign me up!

https://www.scientificamerican.com/article/how-to-make-a-mouse-hallucinate/



WOMEN ARE 
MORE 
COMPETENT 
THAN MEN

A US study shows 
that women are 
perceived as being 
more competent 
and intelligent than 
men. Yet 
communion 
(compassion) and 
agency (ambition) 
are still stuck in 
male stereotypes. 
Work to be done…

https://scienceblog.com/509041/women-now-seen-as-equally-as-or-more-competent-then-men/



OPEN FRIDGES 
USE 1% OF 
THE UK’S 
ELECTRICITY

A recent Defra 
report found that 
food retailers use 
3% of the UK’s 
electricity. 1% was 
due to open 
fridges. From next 
April all companies 
of a certain size 
have to declare 
their greenhouse 
gas footprint.

https://www.telegraph.co.uk/news/2019/07/28/supermarket-fridges-should-closed-campaigners-say-emerges-use/



GLOBAL 
WARMING-
PROOF
ICE LOLLY

Food wizards 
Bombas and Parr 
have created the 
"world's first non-
melting ice lolly”. It 
uses a WW2 
technique by 
adding fruit fibres 
to the ice to allow it 
to stay intact for an 
hour in 24º heat. 

https://www.dezeen.com/2018/08/17/bompas-parr-worlds-first-non-melting-ice-lolly-design



IS ONLINE AD 
REAL TIME 
BIDDING EVEN 
LEGAL?

Real time bidding 
for online ads relies 
on the advertiser 
knowing something 
about you. Turns 
out this is GDPR 
“personally 
identifiable 
information” and 
may be illegal. Grab 
your popcorn, this 
will get interesting.

https://mediatel.co.uk/newsline/2019/07/26/iab-warns-members-over-ico-adtech-update-report/



TESLA 
MEGAPACK

Tesla are scaling 
up their industrial 
battery products. 
Their battery plants 
can store a 
gigawatt-hour of 
energy - enough to 
power every home 
in San Francisco 
for six hours. They 
can be installed in 
just 3 months too.

https://www.inverse.com/article/58147-with-tesla-megapack-elon-musk-is-quietly-shifting-hard-toward-clean-energy



WILL NEW 
IPHONES 
HAVE DEPTH 
SENSORS?

Next-gen iPhone 
leaks are in full 
swing. The latest 
(from a reliable 
source) suggests 
they will feature 
time-of-flight 
camera sensors 
that can map out 
the location of 
objects in rooms. 
Vital for good AR.

https://bgr.com/2019/07/29/iphone-12-specs-camera-upgrade-time-of-flight-release-2020/



FACEBOOK 
TYPES AS 
YOU THINK

Facebook have 
made a leap in 
their external “brain 
reading” research 
by using answer 
prediction to 
narrow down the 
options to detect. 
Using the new 
method was up to 
7x better than 
chance alone.

https://tech.fb.com/imagining-a-new-interface-hands-free-communication-without-saying-a-word/



ELK:
BLOCKCHAIN 
ON A BOARD 
FOR £54

The Elk board 
makes dealing with 
local blockchains 
and connected 
crypto super easy. 
The code example 
opposite is all that’s 
needed to sound a 
buzzer if a real-time 
Ethereum donation 
is detected.
On Kickstarter now!

https://elk.cc/



US 16 YEAR 
OLD WINS 
$3M PLAYING 
FORTNITE

Kyle “Bugha” 
Giersdorf from 
Pennsylvania won 
the first ever 
Fortnite world 
championship and 
scooped a cool 
$3,000,000. That’s 
the largest pay-out 
in esports history. 
Even 10th place got 
$225k! 

https://www.espn.co.uk/esports/story/_/page/FortWC_0428a/kyle-bugha-giersdorf-16-wins-fortnite-world-cup-singles-3-million
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